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February 2, 2015

Minden Rotary Club
Minden, NE 68959

Dear Minden Rotary,

Mission II Haiti would like to notify you we have assigned your three wells in Haiti.
We are happy to inform you that during the January mission trip Dick Phillips
and Ron Brewer were able to be a part of this process. Pictures of the three wells
are mounted on a display board for you to see.

As a part of assigning wells in Haiti, the wells are first plotted on a GPS. By the
use of the coordinates we are able to locate the wells at a later date to check for
needed repairs.

If you choose you may use the well coordinates and go on Google Earth to locate
your wells in Haiti. The GPS coordinates of your wells are:

“Rotary1” - latitude N 19.38.834 and longitude of W 71.59.925

“Rotary2” - latitude N 19.45.075 and longitude of W 72.12.155

“Rotarys” - latitude N 19.37.896 and longitude of W 72.00.580.

Even though Haiti is the poorest country in the western hemisphere, the Haitian
people are a happy and very appreciative people. However, one out of five babies
in Haiti do not live to see their fifth birthday. Most of this is because there is a
lack of safe, clean drinking water. “For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was
thirsty and you gave me drink, a stranger and you welcomed me.” Matthew 25:35.
This Bible verse exemplifies our feelings for service in Haiti.

As a Rotarian service is above self. The donation for three wells helps give life
sustaining water to many Haitians. God bless you for your servant hearts.

Sincerely,

Mission II Haiti
Board of Directors




